
 

 

 

Helping you help others 
 

The Police Ombudsman’s Office has produced a 
short video for those who provide advice within 
the community. 
‘Helping you help others’ was made with 
community workers and staff in advice centres 
particularly in mind, but should also be of value for 
anyone faced with giving advice about policing 
related problems. 
 

Police acted professionally in dealing 
with ‘gun’ incident 

 
 

 

Police ‘failed to protect 
Orangemen’ - Ombudsman 

 
 

 

Annual Statistical Bulletin 
reveals over 3,300 complaints 

 

 
 

Requesting information from the 
Police Ombudsman’s Office 

 

 

 Officer disciplined after shooting 
man 

 

 
 

Profile of complainants 2014/15 
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